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Microblading 

• A guest from Swampsco7 described her experience with ge:ng her eyebrows 
microbladed on two separate occasions, once in Worcester and once in Italy. She 
discussed what the process was like from a client’s perspecBve, including what 
happened during the appointment, the aDercare instrucBons she received, and 
how long the results lasted. 

 
Review of Regional DraD Model RegulaBon 

• The group discussed Beverly's changes to the draD body art regulaBons. The 
group discussed the differences in how experience is measured with ta7oo 
arBsts, body piercers, and permanent makeup arBsts. Permanent makeup 
experience is generally tracked in hours, while ta7oo and piercing experience is 
tracked in years.  

• The group reviewed definiBons to approve terms that were not in the previous 
draD. The group discussed the definiBon of a piercing gun and whether they are 
prohibited in body art establishments altogether, or whether its use on areas 
other than earlobes is prohibited. The group also discussed the differences 
between mobile and temporary establishments. The group also discussed the 
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differences between permanent makeup and microblading, which is a type of 
permanent makeup that is limited to the eyebrows. 

• The group discussed exempBons to the regulaBon and body art procedures that 
are performed in a licensed medical facility and medical spas, which are licensed 
by the state. 


